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Senator Tim Carpenter Makes the Law Enforcement Honor Roll 

 
Madison – State Senator Tim Carpenter (D-Milwaukee) is proud to be included in the “Law 

Enforcement Honor Roll” by the Wisconsin Professional Police Association (WPPA), 

Wisconsin’s largest law enforcement association. 

 

“Thank you, to all of the men and women in uniform who work hard to keep our 

communities safe. I would like to specially thank those of you who have chosen to serve not 

only in our police force, but who have committed to our country through military service as 

well.” Said Carpenter. “I’m very happy to be included in this group of lawmakers, and look 

forward to working with the WPPA during the next legislative session. I know that by 

working together, we can continue to move forward and make Wisconsin a safer place for 

everyone.” 

 

The WPPA represents 10,000 members from nearly 300 local association affiliates. Its 

mission is to protect and promote public safety, as well as the interests of the dedicated men 

and women that serve to provide it. The Law Enforcement Honor Roll is their way of 

recognizing State Legislators that have helped them to achieve that goal. 

 
Senator Carpenter’s press releases are available for review at 

http://legis.wisconsin.gov/senate/03/carpenter/press/ 
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